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I strongly oppose doing away with mail in ballots. So many people have conflicting 

work and school schedules that maintaining our current success at voter turn out 

would be impossible. Aside from work schedules, there are many other reasons that 

would deter people from in person voting such as disability, lacking transportation (in 

rural areas bus transport is not feasible), and generally not being willing or able to 

tolerate long wait lines and crowds (such as those with young children, mental health 

issues, etc). By moving forward with this suggested bill, you would be silencing your 

constituents – the people of Oregon.  

 

 


